
22. KERBSIDE COLLECTION REFUSE AND RECYCLABLES

An update of the future short to medium term directions for the kerbside refuse
and recyclable collection was submitted to the Committee.  It was noted that the
Annual Plan Working Party had recommended that $300,000 and $100,000 be
allowed on the draft 2000/01 budget for kerbside collection of extra grades of
mixed paper and plastic respectively.

It was resolved that Councillor Ron Wright be included with the Chairman,
Councillor Denis O’Rourke, Councillor Buck and Mr Newberry on the
Subcommittee appointed by the Committee to consider new initiatives and make a
recommendation to the Committee.


